From: brian berninger

To: Lane, Roger
Subject: Oak Park Quarry CUP violations
Date: Tuesday, November 01, 2016 12:57:25 PM

Administrator Lane,

On October 21 Jon Halverson trucking violated the weight limit on Oak Park Rd.,
using the road from the north to the quarry, where it picked up a full load of gravel. It
appeared to have nothing when it went in, but this truck is over the posted weight
limit even when empty.

On October 26, including after the work day was over, there was a substantial
amount of gravel from the quarry left on the public roadway.

Thank you for your attention to these matters.
Brian Berninger
Deerfield Town Supervisor
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